
 

 
16 March 2015 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Y10 Futures Day Thursday 19 March 2015 
 
As part of their PSHE entitlement, Y10 will be participating in a Futures Day on Thursday.   
 
They will experience a variety of workshops which will include presentations from Hays 
Recruitment about skills needed in the workplace; Futures (formerly Connexions) about the 
range of qualifications on offer Post-16 and routes to university; Apprenticeships and how to 
get one; NCN – NUSA’s Got Talent; Work experience and how to prepare for it; NUSA  
Post -16. 
 
The day should be very informative and get the students thinking about their Post -16 future.  
There will also be an opportunity to follow up these themes in tutor time.   
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
Jodi Stead 
School Leader 


